Chetek Bulldog Booster Meeting Summary

May 4th, 2008

The Bulldog Booster Club met on Sunday, May 4th at the Sportsman Supper Club.  The meeting was called to order by President Julie Zwernik.   Minutes from the April meeting were approved.  Treasurer’s report was given and approved.

Old Business.  The Ca-Run-Bi committee meetings have started.  The triathlon will be held on July 26th, 2008.  We will be looking for athletes or specific sport groups to help with the race.

Julie Zwernik, Dennis Bachman and Rick Bowers discussed why the Booster Club owes nothing to the School District of Chetek regarding the Phase 1 of Sport Complex to all members and coaches present.  Allegations by the school board were discussed.  

New Business.  The Bulldog Booster Club continues to promote academics by donating $100 to the Top Ten Banquet.  

Port-a-Pottie Discussion.  President Zwernik discussed that the Booster Club has donated all of the port-a-potties for all outdoor events.  A new look at that will be taken in the fall.  

Committee Reports.  Spring sports reports were given by all Varsity coaches or assistant coaches.  Weather has been affecting all schedules.    

Fund Requests.  Volleyball requested $1,893.00 in various equipment.  Track requested money for the end of the season banquet - $300.  Girls basketball requested $805 for leagues and activites throughout the summer.  All were approved.  
Next meeting will be June 2nd,  Monday  7 p.m. at the Sportman Supper Club.

